
 
 
 

NOVEMBER 30- EXTREME 
WEATHER WARNING! 

BITTER COLD!! 
DEEP SNOW!!! 

 
              These are not warnings that members of   
              the WWC fear... as a matter of fact, we    
              accepted them as a challenge! 

 
      At 10 am, James & Olwen, Judy &   
      Dave, Dianne, Steffany, Rick & Sue, Dennis 
      & canines Agnes & Charlie gathered for a   
      snowshoe at Palmer’s farm property just    
      west of Brandon.  
 

    We blazed through the trail in a record     
    39.5 minutes, then reconvened for    
    breakfast... newly opened Cora’s   
    had a lineup so we pivoted & went    
    to McDonald’s. 

 
                   Would we do this again?  
                           In temps like this? 

                           You bet!  
                
                  After all, we’re members of the 

Westman 
Wilderness 

Club!! 


